Bangkok, Thailand
26.8.2022

To whom it may concern,

Laura Ciskova, a medical student from Czech Republic, joined us in the department of
Gynecology and Obstetrics, Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital, Mahidol University for
the 2 weeks rotation in August 2022. She is a student participated in the IFMSA
Exchange program.

Laura expressed a high interest during this 2 weeks driven by her intention in
Gynecology and Obstetrics. She joined to the every day activities of the department. She
was thrilled by the activity in the OR and discuss details of some of the gynecology
operations such as posterior colpoperineorrhaphy, lap. left OV cystectomy and others.
She assisted in C-section surgery and observed a baby deliveries. In the family planning
medicine she performed the procedure of implantation and removal of the Intradermal
contraceptal device and more. She was very active in asking about condition seen in the
outpatient clinic and she had been involved in the examining of the patients as well.
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Professor of Gynecology and Obstetrics
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